
ATTACHMENT O: Reminder Email Partial Response Day 15-NACCHO Respondents

Dear Director: 

We recently contacted you to complete an assessment about important topics in health and 
planning. As a reminder, APA and NACCHO are conducting a study to collect data regarding the 
degree to which local health departments and planning departments are working together to 
advance healthy community design and to understand how APA and NACCHO can support these 
efforts.  

We noticed that you started the assessment and request that you complete it at your earliest 
convenience. Please go to http://www.xxx.org and follow the instructions on the screen to 
complete the assessment and submit your responses. 

Thank you in advance for your participation. For questions,  please contact Sandra Whitehead at
SWhitehead@NACCHO.org  

Sincerely, 

Sandra Whitehead, PhD

http://www.xxx.org/
mailto:SWhitehead@NACCHO.org

